
Structure of the Register 
 
Executive Summary and Recommendations 
 
Introduction 
 
At its July 2004 meeting Council agreed to hold a special meeting, to which all members 
including alternates would be invited, to discuss the outcome of the consultation on the 
structure of the register. 
  
The analysis of the responses to the HPC consultation on the structure of the HPC register is 
attached. 
 
The Council now needs to decide how it will structure the register as new professions are 
regulated by the HPC. 
 
Decision 
 
The Council is requested to make a recommendation to the Privy Council regarding the 
structure of the register.    
 
Background information 
 
See enclosed paper. 
 
Resource implications 
 
Analysis to be completed once decision made. 
 
Financial implications 
 
Analysis to be completed once decision made. 
 
Background papers 
 
Consultation document, papers and notes from special Council meeting held in July 2003.    
 
Appendices 
 
None. 


